
  

  

 

SORRENTO VALLEY DOUBLE TRACK 

  

***SCHEDULE UPDATE*** 

Rail bridge replacement work will continue through May 2014 

  

Construction crews began work in April to replace a rail bridge, located just north of the 
Sorrento Valley COASTER Station. This work includes pile driving, which will have 
temporary and intermittent noise impacts. The construction crews will minimize noise as 
much as possible. To expedite construction, some work activities may be scheduled at 
night or on weekends. We appreciate your patience during construction. 

 

 

 

  

Pile Driving Work Schedule: 
  

May 2014 

Monday through Friday 

7 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
  

Occasional night work (4 p.m. to 1:30 a.m.) 
and weekend work (day or night) may be 
necessary.  
  

Please use extra caution near construction  
crews or vehicles. 
  

  

 

About the Project: The Sorrento Valley Double Track Project will help to improve the reliability 
and on-time performance of COASTER, Amtrak, and BNSF Railway services. The project adds a 
second mainline track and a new 81-space surface parking lot. It also will replace two aging bridges, 
raise railroad tracks above the flooding level of 50-year storm events, and install drainage and 
embankment improvements. 
  
  

Learn more about the project or sign up for construction updates: 

KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/SVDT   
  

  
Contact Us: (858) 549-RAIL (7245) or LOSSANRAIL@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com 

 

 

 
  

 

  

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=51562481&msgid=347752&act=AJ4E&c=1228220&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.KeepSanDiegoMoving.com%2FSVDT
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